
The Holy Spirit Conference Youth Group is available to those entering 6th grade though 2023 
high school graduates  

 

Youth Leader information and more details to come 
 

Youth Group times:  Monday—Thursday 8:45 am to 12:15 am at the Lone Tree Lodge 

Cell phones: The students are allowed to have their cell phones with them but during the group 

sessions they are asked to put them away.  

Our approach: When leading a group with a wide age range God has given us a great blueprint— 

we treat Youth Group as a Family made up of brothers and sisters in Christ. 

 High school-aged students are encouraged to view the middle school students as their younger 

brothers and sisters in Christ to help lead and guide them.  

We encourage the middle schoolers to learn from the older youth, but they can also help the older 

students to grow and be encouraged in Christ.  

If we split the students into small groups it will done by grade as best as we can.  

Parents-of-Youth Informational Meeting  

There will be a meeting for parents Sunday evening following the evening session at the 

back of Pillsbury Hall.  

**2024 high school graduates are welcome to participate in the youth ministry or the Young Adult 

Fellowship.  


